
 

Switzer-Carty Announces New Transit Contract in Bradford 

BURLINGTON, Ontario – May 16, 2014 

Switzer-Carty Transportation is pleased to announce the award of the Bradford 

West Gwillimbury town transit contract.  Switzer-Carty will manage BWG Transit 

for the town of Bradford providing professional drivers, maintenance and 

dispatch services for the community.  The service commenced May 1, 2014 with 

two accessible transit buses servicing the town and feeding into GO Transit.   

Jim Switzer, President  & CEO of Switzer-Carty said “This is a great opportunity for 

Switzer-Carty to partner with the town of Bradford in providing community 

transportation that allows access to the entire community”. 

Switzer added ““Switzer-Carty has earned a reputation of delivering outstanding 

customer service and safety and we look forward to continuing this service to the 

residents of Bradford” 

 

BWG Transit route information can be found http://www.townofbwg.com/transit 

or on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/townofbwg  

 

 

About Switzer-Carty Transportation 

Switzer-Carty Transportation is based in Burlington, Ontario and is built on the 

premise that proactively recognizing and satisfying customer needs through the 

dedicated focus of our people, we create a safer and more secure environment 

for our passenger that is worry free for customers. 

 

Contact: 

Jim Switzer (jim.switzer@switzer-carty.com) 

Dan Maradin (dan.maradin@switzer-carty.com) 

289-288-1366 

http://www.townofbwg.com/transit
http://www.facebook.com/townofbwg

